
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fellow Epiphany Day Cross Retrievers: 

 

On behalf of His Eminence Archbishop Nikitas of Thyateira and Great 

Britain (Epiphany Day Cross Retriever 1974), I am writing to invite you to 

join his request. 

His Eminence respectfully requests the 2023 Epiphany Day Cross 

Retriever, and going forward, be given $1,000.00 (one thousand dollars) as 

a present from all past Epiphany Day Cross Retrievers. 

His Eminence hopes an account will be started to perpetuate this idea. His 

Eminence donated the first $500.00. 

As “Bayou Brothers”, I ask to support His Eminence and stand behind him 

on this wonderful idea and make it something that we do each year for 

every Cross Retriever. 

If you have any questions, please contact Nikitas Manias, 727-239-8130 

and I will be glad to answer them. Donations can be made online at 

stnicholastarpon.org/give or send in a check to the church office. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Nikitas N. Manias                                                                                                        
Parish Council President                                                                                          
Archon Deputatos 


